From: Jose Latorre Martinez <latorrejrcmm@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2025 7:50 AM
To: office@snipe.org
Cc: martinbpg@gmail.com
Subject: 2026 Junior Worlds
Dear ,
The reason for this email is to inform you about our intention to improve our bid presented for the organization of the 2026 Junior worlds.
We have thought about the following improvements:
- Ferry tickets from Malaga, Motril or Almeria will be paid by the organization for any participant who requests it, thus saving one of the highest cost flights.
-The organization will give the option  for sailors who are not traveling accompanied, a club worker who will accompany them on these ferry routes.
- For the first five sailors from different countries who register, the boat rental will be 100% discounted, thus promoting compliance with the minimum requirements for the official status of the championship.
Regardless of these ideas, and those already included in our initial bid, we are open to listening to your suggestions in this regard.
We believe that it is more fair and positive for the health of snipe class, to work with good disposition on proposals presented on time, than to open the celebration of this event for last minute proposals, which were not being presented on time, and would not respect the rotation grid.
In short, we insist on our full commitment to fulfill our promises as we have done in previous championships, and work to improve them in all those things that you propose to us and that are in our power.
We appreciate that you understand the effort this entails, and we hope to have your trust in carrying it out.

regards

Jose Latorre Martinez
RCM Melilla Sports Director
+34 638489931

